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SATORI SCHOOL
CHESS CLUB 2011
.
 
Don’t miss the opportunity to enroll in our Chess program!
The Satori Chess Club is in its 4th year of helping kids not only learn the basic chess moves but also the secrets of chess strategy and implementing them in practice. The chess club will be once again sponsored by the Satori Community Programs. The Coach will once again be International Master and 2008-2011 AZ State Champion Levon Altounian. He has coached numerous K-12 students in Tucson and set them on their path to winning more than 100 State and National Titles.

Chess is much more than beating your dad at chess or winning trophies at local competitions. Chess in a sense imitates life and therefore teaches skills most in demand during the adult life. It is about learning to make long-term plans, sitting still, concentrating, and implementing plans that outside forces try to stop. Chess is also about learning how to make mistakes, trying to correct them on the spot and after the game being able to look back and find the mistakes. We are very much looking forward to yet another wonderful Chess year and are actively looking for new players to join the ranks of seasoned veterans. As a club member, your child will have a chance to discover the secrets of chess, think conceptually and learn how to be organized and disciplined with their studies and homework. At the same time, players have a lot of fun, develop long-lasting friendships with other teammates, and get numerous opportunities to join the team at competitive tournament levels where they compete for trophies, titles and various prizes. 

The classes start on September 9th and go for 8-weeks on Fridays between 4:00-5:00 PM. Cost is $85, payable to Satori School. Space will be limited to 15 per class. The registration deadline (to be left at our school office) is September 6th. For more information, to fill out the registration form or other details please come see us at the office. 







         To find out more about chess in Tucson, please visit ArizonaChessForSchools.com.                       Contact Coach Altounian directly at laltounian@msn.com  with any chess questions, to let him know about your intent to join the club and to get on the direct chess list of Satori Chess members.
See you there and good luck!

Satori Administration
